
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY,HEAD OF SCHOOL 
  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we come towards the end of Spring Term One, we find ourselves at the half way stage of the 

academic year. A lot of learning has taken place and a lot is still to come.  

 

As we progress further into 2023, we must continue to help our children achieve the highest possible  

standards in their work and behaviours for learning.  

 

Recipe for a successful learner: 

  Having a positive attitude towards learning - want to achieve and do well in school and in life 

  Putting in effort at school and at home, to read daily, to learn core knowledge and to practice key 

 skills 

  Focussing on getting the basics right: read every day, practice spelling and handwriting, learn your 

 times tables, work on your understanding of number/place value and learn how to add, subject,  

 multiple and divide efficiently 

  Embracing mistakes as part of the learning process 

  Asking for help if unsure 

  Responding positively to feedback 

 Showing resilience and determination - learning new things takes times, practice and patience 

 

If we work together to focus on this simple recipe, we will instil skills and a mindset in our children that will 

serve them well at school and in adulthood.  

 

A little practice every day, at school and at home, has a massive impact. Our highest achieving, are 

achieving well because they understand this and build this into their daily routine before, during and after 

school. 

 

Thank you once again for your support and understanding this week in relation to the ongoing industrial 

dispute between the government and members of the National Education Union. I hope the  

communication you received from school was clear and timely.  
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BVS FORTNIGHTLY 
For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 94.2% 

Our class of the week is:  France with 98.1% 
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FOBVS 



FUN FORCE DISCO 

 

Thank you to the Friends for organising another great disco.  Everyone had so much fun. 

FOBVS 
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NEWS   

25 HALOS AS @ 3/2/2023 

  

SPAIN   

Aarron S  

GREECE   

Darcy H, Delilah D, Marlie S, Logan B, Joe W, Nelly C, Jacob F, Octavia A  

KENYA   

George W  

MEXICO   

Freya B, Willow  W 

INDIA   

Meg C, Honey G, Ebony B, Destinee G, Hollie S, Freya C 

BRAZIL   

Evie T, Maddie G, Benji L, Saskia B  

 

50 HALOS AS @ 3/2/2023 

 

KENYA  

Ruby R-M 

PARKING AT SCHOOL 

 

School encourages parents and carers to 

use the roads around our school safely. 

Please park considerately, legally and think 

of residents. This includes parking in private 

spaces, on grass verges and blocking  

access to properties. 

 

Where possible, the local policing team will 

be supporting the school and residents to 

enforce this. 

 

Please help to keep our community safe 

and happy. 

 



NEWS 
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SPORT @ BVS 

 

Well done to the dodgeball team who won the competition at Fakenham this week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done also to our Yr5/6 boys.  They had a great afternoon playing football at Beeston 

Hall School. 

Excellent teamwork from everyone who took part in both tournaments  - we are very proud 

of you all. 

MRS HAYCOCKS 

 
Some of you may have seen the letter from Joy Haycocks in the current  

edition of Just Aylsham, saying that she is currently in hospital. 

 

Even though Joy retired from teaching at Aylsham Middle school (now BVS) 

many years ago, she continued to coach the netball team until last year.   

 

If there are any pupils, parents, grandparents, carers who would like to send get well wishes to 

Joy you can do so by emailing her daughter, Jenny at jennyhaycocks@gmail.com 

 

We hope that Joy recovers soon, so that she is able to return back to her home in Aylsham. 



INFORMATION   
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